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Subject Matter Expert Review Summary

Program and Course: Paramedic Skill Videos for EMS 280/282 Paramedicine I & II

Overall, I think the video quality is very good.  The indications for the procedures is often times not stated or indicated and this is a very important part for the learning of a skill.  In some of the videos, the use of slang terms or abbreviations is used and while many are common vernacular in the medical field, they are by no means universal and should be avoided. The videos concerning the spinal immobilization of an alert and oriented person are no longer considered standard of care.  These videos should either be eliminated for the group or the scenario changed to an altered patient who is unable to follow commands and whom has a high likelihood of spinal cord injury.  If this approach is taken again, the indication should be clearly stated and the contraindications and alternatives should be noted as well.

I believe the distance learners would directly benefit from these videos if these changes are made.  The videos would give the distance students a chance to visually learn at their own pace the procedures.  One of the challenges of teaching these skills across the many sites is uniformity.  The videos would help insure that the skills are presented the same way to all of our students, giving them the same level of teaching as our campus students receive.  I believe the videos could also help our campus students who need extra help with these skills and would also help us to free up class and lab room time to go more in depth in other areas.
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